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17th July 1933
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My dear Ur, Ward*

S?:i Upon the question being raised by Dr. 
Snell as to differential rates of pay between the clerks 
and stenographers in the different departments of Mac­
donald College and those employed in tne administrative 
offices, I have info mod him that I am writing to you 
to say that cuts recently put in force should have 
uniform application, and this means that all 
at the College will be treated in the

SiSS

wage earners
samo way.

Yours faithfully.

si

Principal.

|1$$| T. Fred, Ward, Esq,, 
Bursar,
MACDO'-IALD COLLEGE, P.4.
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